Raleigh

January 23, 2020

David E. Harrls

Homeless and Prevention Services Division Director

Wake County Government

Department of Housing Affordability and Comrunity Revitalization
337 S. Salisbury St.

Raleigh, NC 27601

Dear David:

The City of Raleigh is pleased to provide the Wake County Department of Housing Affordability and
Community Revitalization $34,191.01 for the purpose of providing emergency homeless shelter
operations at the South Wilmington Street Shelter. All operations and administration should be in
accordance with the guidelines established by 24 CFR Part 576.

Attached is the proposed Memorandum of Agreement between the City of Raleigh and Wake
County. Please execute when this transmitial is received, and the Housing and Neighborhoods
Department will finalize the agreement after the February 18, 2020 City Council Meeting.

Piease let me know if you have any questions. Fee! free o call me at 919-996-4278 or email me at
niki.jones@raleighnc.gov.
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